
 

 
 

   The Deep End 
 

November 13, 2019--FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The Deep End celebrates first successful month of business! 
 

LOS ANGELES - The newly opened Deep End restaurant promises to offer a new dining experience for 
guests.  The restaurant, located 2 miles off the coast of Santa Catalina Island, California, is over 20 
fathoms below sea level. The newly opened restaurant just reached their first month’s opening 
anniversary. “We had high hopes, but the customer turnout has blown our expectations out of the water; 
excuse the pun,” said the owner, Arthur Francis, when asked about the recent success. 
 
Customers with reservations can park their cars on the coast of Los Angeles, where they will then board a 
50-passenger yacht that carries them to a water elevator located off the coast of Santa Catalina Island. The 
elevator will then descend to a restaurant where they will enjoy luxurious dining pleasures inches away 
from one of the world’s largest kelp forests.  
 
“After eating at The Deep End, I never want to eat at any other seafood restaurant ever again!” said 
Stephanie (25) after her first visit to The Deep End. 
 
The menu includes high-end seafood items such as Shrimp Scampi, Crab Linguine Alfredo, and Lobster 
Bisque, all served fresh by 5-star chefs.  As The Deep End is located within a hot-spot for scuba diving, 
diners can look out the glass windows lining the restaurant’s walls and see indigenous marine life such as 
the Pacific Octopus, Angel Shark, Yellowfish Tuna, or Garibaldi fish. 
 
Due to the nature of the restaurant, a reservation is required to dine.  Once booked, customers can visit the 
company-owned water elevator where they will be taken down to the restaurant. The restaurant 
guarantees a pleasant dining experience, or they will offer a full refund for the visit. ​The Deep End ​is 
currently offering 10% off your first visit when you use code “DEEPEND38” on their website 
www.deependdining.com​, where customers can book a reservation 
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For more information, please contact Bret Smith 

at 1-800-123-4567, or email deependdining@netmail.com 

http://www.deependdining.com/

